
Stop The Related Companies From 
Destroying Our Neighborhood!! 

 
 

The Related Companies plans to construct a 
35 story building at 

Ruppert Playground!! 
Please join us for a letter writing drive: 

Monday, 12/19/11 – 4 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
222 East 93rd St. Community Room 

 
We will supply form letters, envelopes and other supplies.  

You just need to come by, sign and write a personal 
message if you would like.  We must send those with the 

power to save the park another message from our 
community that they must preserve Ruppert Playground. 

 
For more info please contact: 

save-ruppert-playground@googlegroups.com 
or NYC Park Advocates: (212) 987-0565 

or www.saveruppertplayground.org 


